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WFWP Malta was invited to and participated at the 3rd Annual Ahmadiyya Convention held at the 

Catholic Holy Family Hall in Msida. The former President of Malta opened the Convention and various 

religious leaders gave short presentations. 

 

Imam Laiq Atif greeted us warmly and we could exchange views and our work with other NGO 

representatives during the luncheon that followed. 

 

Reported by Myrabelle Corlett 

WFWP Malta Chapter Leader 

 

 


